
 
 

 
From: Robert Thompson [mailto:bthompson@fccworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2009 11:50 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KTLO-LP 
 
Mohammad: 
 
This will confirm, with respect to KTLO-LP’s recently filed application for extension of STA for 
KTLO-LP, Colorado Springs, CO, that KTLO-LP will promptly cease broadcasting on channel 45 
should it cause any interference to KWHD-DT (channel 46) or should it cause interference to any 
other full power station (or any other station that is entitled to protection against unlawful 
interference).     
 
Indeed, KTLO-LP understands that KWHD-DT has a CP for a permanent, post-transition digital 
facility on channel 45, but it has delayed (possibly for financial reasons) its final post “transition” 
move from channel 46 to channel 45.  The Chief Engineer for KTLO-LP remains in contact with 
KWHD-DT and will coordinate the two stations’ operations to avoid any interference and to 
eventually “switch channels.” 
 
Bob Thompson 
202/363-4409 


